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WATERLOO, Ontario - William B.P. Robson, senior policy analyst at the C.D.

Howe Institute, will present a public lecture titled "When We're 65: Reforming Canada's

Retirement Income System," on Thursday, January 16, 1997, 7:30 p.m., room N1002 in

the Science Building at Wilfrid Laurier University.

Robson specializes in Canadian fiscal and monetary policy and has written

extensively on government budgets, the Bank of Canada and inflation. His 1994 book,

The Great Canadian Disinflation, co-authored with David Laidler, won the Canadian

Economics Association's Doug Purvis Memorial Award for excellence in writing on

Canadian economic policy.

Before joining the C.D. Howe Institute in 1988, he held positions as an economist

with Wood Gundy Inc., and the federal Department of Energy, Mines and Resources.

The lecture is sponsored by the department of economics at Laurier and is open

to the public.
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